
 

 

    

  

Notice 

In reference to the Circular vide No. 5-21/2025-PN.II dated 25.08.2025 issued by the 

Department of Higher Education, MoE, Govt. of India and the communication received 

from the National Task Force on Student Mental Health and Suicide Prevention, all 

Students, Parents, Faculty Members, and Staff of Vidyasagar College for Women are 

hereby requested to fill up the questionnaires available on the National Task Force 

website within the stipulated time frame. 

The surveys are being conducted as part of a nationwide initiative under the directions 

of the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India to address student mental health and wellbeing in 

Higher Education Institutions. 

 

Steps to Participate: 

 

1. Visit the National Task Force website: https://ntf.education.gov.in  

2. Select the appropriate category (Institutional Representative / Faculty / Student / 

Parent). 

3. Fill in the required details and submit the questionnaire. 

 

Your timely cooperation will contribute to this significant national effort for ensuring the 

wellbeing of our students. 
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